“The Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act” requires all single-family dwellings,
duplex, lodging house, hotel, motel, condominium, time-share project, or dwelling to install
carbon monoxide alarms or detectors within the home. The effective date for this
requirement was July 1, 2011.

The owners of multi-family properties that rent or lease apartments or condos in California
are required to comply with the law. (National Fire Protection Association, sections 5.1.1.1)
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